

## MATAGORDA BAY MITIGATION TRUST

## Steven J. Raabe, P.E., Trustee P.O. Box 1269 Poth, Texas 78147-1269 Trustee@mbmTrust.com

\_\_\_\_\_

January 8, 2024

JoAnna P. Weaver, P.E. City of Port Lavaca 202 N. Virginia Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979 Email: jweaver@portlavaca.org

Re: City of Port Lavaca Downtown Waterfront Public Access Improvements

Dear Ms. Weaver.

The Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust (Trust) is pleased to inform you that your proposal titled "City of Port Lavaca Downtown Waterfront Public Access Improvements" has been selected for award.

The Trust received 39 proposals in response to the Request for Proposals issued on September 1, 2023 totaling \$16.1 million. The Trust has selected 25 projects totaling \$11.1 million for award.

I look forward to working with you and your organization on this exciting project.

This award is contingent on executing a contract between your organization and the Trust. I will be reaching out to you in the near future to finalize your contract.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Raabe, P.E.

Trustee, Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust

Mode